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Ohio Representatives Education Committee 

1 Capitol Sq. 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

 

To Ohio Representatives Education Committee 

 

I am writing in support of the CPR in Schools program and hope that the program continues to 

get funding. On behalf of the students and staff of Columbus City Schools, we would like to 

express our heartfelt gratitude for the CPR kits to our high schools. This program is a remarkable 

contribution to the safety and well-being of our students, staff, and community. 

Learning CPR is an essential life-saving skill, and for students in a lower-income urban district 

like ours, it’s a skill that can have a profound impact on their lives and the lives of those around 

them. In communities where access to health resources can sometimes be limited, knowing how 

to respond in an emergency can make all the difference. With the help of these CPR kits, our 

students are now equipped with the knowledge and tools they need to potentially save a life. 

The importance of CPR training extends far beyond the classroom. It empowers our students to 

step up in critical situations, whether at home or in their communities. In areas where emergency 

response times may be longer due to limited resources, having trained individuals who can act 

immediately is vital. This knowledge helps foster a sense of responsibility and community care 

among our students, preparing them to be proactive, confident, and capable individuals. 

We are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to provide our students with this life-saving 

training, and we are proud to know that we are equipping them with skills that could one day 

save a life. This donation is more than just a box of supplies—it’s an investment in our students’ 

futures, their sense of responsibility, and the overall safety of our community. 

Thank you for the funding for the CPR in Schools program. We look forward to continuing to 

build safer, stronger communities with the knowledge and skills that CPR training provides. 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Schreiber 
Kristen Schreiber 

Physical Education and Health Coordinator 

Columbus City Schools 

 


